Dear Sir/Madam,
T am writing to you following receipt of a "Notice under Article 11 of Application of Planning Permission"
from the apparent new owner of the Ground Floor Flat of 89 Savernake Road, NW3 2LG.

T own and live in the 2nd/3rd Floor Flat of this house with my boyfriend, Adrian Tempany. The freeholder
of the house lives in the 1st Floor Flat, which is between us and the ground floor flat.

The Notice simply includes the following description of the proposed development:

"Construction of a single storey rear and side infill extension with French doors to the courtyard, following
the demolition of existing conservatory”

No plans or further details were attached. And no contact details were given for either the apparent new
owner, who has not yet moved into the ground floor flat, nor the person who has signed the form.

The form is dated 29 January 2015 and states that we have 21 days from then to make representations about
the application to the Council - although I would just like to note that we only received the form on Tuesday
3 February.

Since then, [ have checked the Camden planning application website numerous times but no application for
this property is listed yet. This afternoon I spoke to a gentleman at Camden called Thomas who said he
could see the above-mentioned new application on your internal system but noted that it has not yet
appeared on the website accessible to the public. He did not know when it would become available for us to
view on the website, so advised me to email you on this address asap to explain that we do not yet have any
details/plans whatsoever on which to comment specifically at this stage but are very concerned about what
the application may contain and wish to see the plans etc as soon as possible.

In the circumstances, we have no alternative but to register our general objection to the application in order
to preserve our position, as we are very concerned about what the impact of this extension may be to us - in
terms of our enjoyment of our property, the spoiling of the views we currently have from our flat and terrace
over what is currently open space/garden, the further over-development of this building, that flat in
particular, and others nearby, all of which are making our flat feel very hemmed in - all in a conservation
area. We will obviously go into more specific detail once we can see the plans for the proposed extension,

Please could you reply to confirm that our objection has been noted and advise by when we must respond in
more detail once the plans and detailed drawing are available for us to view.

If you need to contact me by phone, please do not hesitate to do so on_

Kind regards,

Deborah Williams



